Dear parents and guardians,

As a result of the Ministerial Order, all schools and school board sites for reasons of public
health have been closed. During the closure period, all Brant Haldimand Norfolk Catholic District School
Board (BHNCDSB) sites are closed to all staff and individuals, except for a limited number of staff who
are performing essential duties that cannot be performed remotely. However, under very limited
circumstances and with the approval from our Public Health Units, temporary access to buildings and
workspaces has been granted to pick up report cards, school pictures and other personal items as well
as drop off school items such as computers, textbooks, and library books.

Pick up and drop off of items:

e Parents will be invited to pick up report cards, school pictures and any personal items
left in their child’s classroom on June 25" between 9 am — 3 pm.

¢ If youare not able to come at this time, please contact the school and we can arrange to
have you pick up items on Monday"June)&%‘}h

¢ There will be bins placed in the school for school textbooks, library books, and school
board computers that may have been borrowed.

e Parents will enter the school through the front doors, for grades 1-6, exiting through the
back doors once items have been picked up and dropped off. Kindergarten will exit and
enter through the kindergarten doors and parents going to the portables will go directly
to the portable, entering in one door and exiting another.

Guiding Principles:

» The health and safety of individuals is of utmost importance. Public health prevention measures
must be followed during visits (i.e. hand washing, physical distancing, self-assessment).

» Access visits must be limited in both the number and amount of time spent in
schools/offices/grounds.

Accessing Schools and Board Sites

Before access, individuals must first conduct a self-assessment found HERE

Thank you,
Lucas Boluk
Principal

St. Peter



